## Own Dedication Wrs. Sandy Smith

Every yearbook is created by a group of talented and dedicated seniors, and these seniors are led by one very special and caring woman. The Talon staff chose to dedicate their final yearbook to their teacher, Mrs. Sandy Smith. Mrs. Smith, a member of the Warhawk family for five years, has placed a tremendously positive impact on the Class of 2013 and this year's Talon staff. From the *Hawk Talk* to the 2012-2013 Talon, and from computer applications classes to sponsoring the varsity cheerleading squad, Mrs. Smith has walked with this group of seniors every step of the way. Mrs. Smith is loved by the whole CPA student body. Her optimism, warm smile, and dedication helps to make her the inspiring person she is today. Thank you, Mrs. Smith, for making these past four years full of smiles, laughter, and memories we will never forget, but most importantly, thank you for making CPA this place we like to call home. We love you, Mrs. Smith! Don't miss us too much!

Love, YOUR 2012-2013 Talon Staff

